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Tuesday 17th March 2020 
 

CORONAVIRUS UPDATE – HOME LEARNING 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Over the past week, our staff have been working tirelessly behind the scenes in preparation for potential school 
closures.  We recently shared with you our business continuity plan, which we are regularly reviewing when we get 
further guidance from Public Health England; for the most up-to-date information, see our school website.  It is 
essential that you have read this guidance document and that you check regularly to see if it has been updated. 
 
At present, the advice from the Government is that schools remain open; we will continue to monitor this on a daily 
basis and keep you informed.  If your child is going to be absent from school, please continue to update us daily, as 
per our attendance policy.   
 
We are aware that many parents are choosing to self-isolate already.  To enable learning to continue, we are 
switching the ‘Home Learning’ section of our school website on at the end of today.  This section of the website will 
continue to grow over the coming weeks.  We will also be sending home resources to support you and your child in 
order for education to continue at home and for a routine to be maintained.  All learning that has taken place during 
school closure or self-isolation should be recorded and shared when children return to school. 
 
If your child is already absent from school, and you are self-isolating, we request that someone collect the additional 
resources this evening between 4.30-5.30pm.  The side gate will be open and entry is via the school hall.  If you are 
unable to do so, please email the school office:  winwick_primary@warrington.gov.uk  
 
All passwords for our online learning tools will be sent home with the children; this may be on a password log or in 
their reading records.   
 
Although these are uncertain times, school are doing everything we can to ensure a smooth transition in the event 
of a full school closure.  Our website and School PING will be the main sources of communication; should school 
close, these will be the only methods of sharing information – please ensure you are checking them daily. 
 
On behalf of the Winwick Team, we would like to wish all our families well in these challenging times; our thoughts 
and prayers are with you all and the wider world. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Sue Dymond & the Winwick Team 
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